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Architecture in Seattle By Finley 

Let’s take an 9 hour flight to the blissful city of Seattle:

Where to start with Seattle? This city is beautiful, with New Formalism Style 

contemporary architecture and older, Art Deco and Bauhaus Styles.

The Seattle Space Needle. The definition of tall, space age buildings, the Space   

Needle was built to withstand extreme earthquakes and wind speeds up to 200MPH. 

Designed by Edward E. Carlson and John Graham Jr, it was built by the Pentagram 

Corporation and inspired by the Fernsehturm Stuttgart in Germany.

The Seattle Central Public Library. The best-looking building I’ve ever seen, this 

library is probably the flagship/pinnacle/quintessential library for all libraries all over 

the world. It was constructed by The Hoffman Construction Co and was designed by 

Arup.

The Federal Office Building; Not the most exiting building in terms of purpose, the 

aptly named ‘Office Building’ was built by A. A. Denny, William Bell, and C. D. Boren 

and designed by James-Alfonso Wetmore.

The Museum of Pop Culture ; Located adjacent to the Space Needle, this space age 

and striking building measures 140,000 square feet, and was designed by Frank 

Gehry, and built by The Hoffman Construction Co. It includes a homage to Jimi 

Hendrix and Seattle based bands, such as Nirvana. Go check it out! 

http://solentsky.org
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Narina Production: Music

with Miss Wood! By Freya and Steph 

How did you choose songs for Narnia?

The show didn’t have any of its own songs. Mr Harrison and I tried to find songs that will 

suit the scene and characters. We came across a song for the Winter’s song by Sarah 

Borelli and I tried pick songs that had a message would be good to include.

What was you inspiration for Tumnus and  the winter spirits song?

Mr Tumnus has this flute, and we had a great flute player in our band, which is Adam, so I 

wanted to write something for him to play. So, I tried to find a sweet sounding tune I 

composed for the flute that Mr Harrison and I put words to. And the winter’s song I tried to 

make it sound like winter using instruments of flutes and it was a bit of music that they 

played.

How did you choose the band?

Well, we’re lucky here at Wyvern we got brilliant musicians and lots to choose from. I 

wanted to choose people who I knew were reliable, who I know can put their own creative 

input into the music and the Score. I wanted to pick people who would work well together 

as a team and will be motivated to practice because it would be a lot of hard work and that 

was how I came up with the band really. We can’t have too many because they must fit in 

such a small space and that’s how I picked.

How long did you spend on the songs/tunes?

So, we began straight away in September. I had a meeting with the band last summer and 

told them that I would like them to be in the band and they all said yes. So, then I started 

working on the music and when we came back in September some of the music is ready 

and we began rehearsing every week on Thursdays after school and after Christmas, after 

the Christmas concert we stopped concert band for a while and rehearsed on Mondays. 

So, 2 days after school.

How did you find ‘Believe’?

Originally, I searched online for songs about believing yourself or songs about 

empowerment I think I put in and it came up with a load of suggestions. Mr Harrison liked 

Aloe black and we found this movie and I forget what the movie is called but if you look it 

up online you’ll be able to find it and there is this song believe and there was no existing 

score or anything for this so I had to write the parts for the band the melody and the lyrics 

in the song and me and Mr Harrison had a moment and thought wow this is the one and 

that’s why we picked it.

Next year’s production is CHARLIE AND THE CHOCOLATE FACTORY FOR 2026! 

Exciting stuff - good luck to all those auditioning!  
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